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Regarding the proposed rule on the Associational Common Bond Requirements, | support
this proposed rule — especially as it pertains to the abuses from indirect lending where many
aggressive credit unions pick up membership outside of their FOMs through car dealership
purchases. This practice has gotten out of control and needs to be reined in. This
clarification from this proposed rule does exactly that.

The only concern that | have is where the word “grandfathered” is used. | would hope that
this doesn’t forgive any credit union that is currently opening up membership outside of their
FOM.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Barkdull

President/CEO
520-452-3099

AMERICAN
SOUTHWEST
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